
RACE TO ROCK HALL 2023 - 
Notice to Competitors 1 

CBYRA  Mark “Y” may be used for this race. 


CBYRA added this mark in 2022. It’s in the Green Book under the 
General Sailing Instructions.  Please read the CBYRA GSI, which 
PSA uses in both our NOR and SI., to wit:  "One (1) fixed mark 
course using marks listed in the 2023 CBYRA GSI as Region 2, 
Chesapeake Bay Area Standard Racing Marks.”


Mark “Y” makes a lot of sense.  It's in relatively shallow water 
which is nice for current relief.  It's located between the eastern 
and western shipping lanes, which keeps racers away from large, 
metal, limited maneuverability vessels.  And it gives a range of 
options for shortening the course.


We hope you’ll add this mark to your navigation tools.








